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Establishment of an Urban Forest and Pest Management 
Capital Reserve 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
1. That the establishment of an Urban Forest and Pest Management Capital 

Reserve, as identified in the October 9, 2018 report of the General Manager, 
Community Services Department, be approved; 

2. That the Pest Control Reserve be eliminated and the balance transferred to the 
newly established Urban Forest and Pest Management Capital Reserve; 

3. That a phased-in approach towards increasing the Urban Forest and Pest 
Management Capital Reserve to a base funding level of $1.0M annually be 
considered as part of the 2019 and future year Business Plan prioritization 
process; and 

4. That the City Solicitor be requested to amend Capital Reserve Bylaw No. 6774 to 
include an Urban Forest and Pest Management Capital Reserve. 

 
History 
At the October 9, 2018 Standing Policy Committee on Environment, Utilities & 
Corporate Services meeting, a report from the A/General Manager, Community 
Services dated October 9, 2018 was considered. 
 
Attachment 
October 9, 2018 report of the A/General Manager, Community Services. 


